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    Three Month Postpartum Data:
The three month postpartum data are all in and we are now working
on the data analysis.  We will keep you posted as to the results.

Thanks to everyone involved in making this portion
of the trial a success!

2 Year Follow Up:
The 2 year follow-up is still underway and the numbers look great so far.
We are very grateful for everyone’s hard work and dedication in tracking
down the mothers involved. Way to go !!

We have tallied up the number of women that have been successfully
contacted as of February 15, 2001 for each country and centre, and listed the
results in a table on page 2 - Have a look !!  We will continue to publish this information
bimonthly to keep you informed as to the status of the trial.

Hi Everybody, my name is
Laurie Kilburn and I will be
assisting Sheila and Julie in the
collection and processing of the
2 year postpartum follow-up
data.
I am very excited to be part of
the Term Breech Trial and look
forward to working with you!

Also, we have a new addition
to the Term Breech Team –

Laurie Kilburn has joined us …


